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Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees Recognize the Business Services Department

Houston, Texas: Galena Park ISD (GPISD) recognized the Business Services Department at 
the August 8th Board of Trustees Meeting. The Business Department earned The Certificate of 
Excellence in Financial Reporting from the Association of School Business Officials (ASBO) 
International for the fiscal year ended 2021.

The Certificate of Excellence in Financial Reporting from the ASBO International award was 
received for having met or exceeded the program’s high standards for financial reporting and 
accountability. This is the eleventh year Galena Park ISD has earned this award. 

The Business Services Department was represented by Dr. Sonya Haidusek-Naizy, Deputy 
Superintendent for Operational Support & Chief Financial Officer, Ida Schultze, Executive Director 
for Budget & Financial Services, and Renee Beck, Director for Accounting Services.

A certificate was presented to the Business Services Department on behalf of the Board of Trustees 
and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools.

We would like to thank the Business Services Department for their dedication to GPISD.
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Pictured: Mrs. Adrian Stephens, Board President; Dr. Sonya Haidusek-Naizy, Deputy 
Superintendent for Operational Support & Chief Financial Officer; Ms. Renee Beck, 
Director for Accounting Services; and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools
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